SPECIAL MEETING OF THE SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE TUESDAY, APRIL 18, 2017, 7:30 PM TOWN HALL COMMISSION ROOM

- 1- Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at: 7:30pm with the following members: Amy Kalafa, Scott Licamele, Natalie Terrill, Marc de Mul, Holly DeBarger, Jens Buettner, Ellen Strauss, Town Administrator Jonathan Luiz (staff).
- **2- Approval of Minutes, Special Meeting held March 28, 2017** Amy Kalafa moved and Ellen Strauss seconded to approve the minutes. The motion passed unanimously.
- **3- Discussion about future endeavors** people exchanged ideas (attached) and discussed the ones that they wanted to prioritize. The group reached the general consensus that priorities are:
 - Educating the public about sustainability issues such as idling of cars, chemicals applied on lawns, single stream recycling, textile recycling;
 - Meeting and greeting residents; and
 - Using less energy and greener energy at Town Buildings.

It was also determined that Holly DeBarger would begin work on a Facebook page, and that Jonathan Luiz would gather Town building data about electricity usage and energy saving efforts.

4- Adjourn – Mr. Licamele moved and Ms. Terrill seconded to adjourn. The motion passed unanimously at 9:22 pm.

Minutes submitted by Town Administrator Jonathan Luiz.

























































